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April 2024 

Donation package worth 23,000 euros handed over 
Charitable Rauch family foundation supports Haldenwang fire department 

 

• The Haldenwang volunteer fire department is expanding its equipment with a state-of-
the-art drone, including additional equipment. The purchase was made possible by the 
private non-profit Family Rauch Foundation. For many years, the foundation has been 
committed to helping people who find themselves in an emergency situation through no 
fault of their own. In April, the donation package worth 23,000 euros was officially 
handed over by the foundation's advisory board. 

Haldenwang, 30th April 2024. The new drone is expected to make life much easier for the emer-
gency services, especially when searching for or rescuing people or animals. It can provide aerial 
images for larger operations, visualize damage situations or help assess the spread of fires, for 
example, thanks to the additional high-resolution dual camera with thermal imaging technology. 

The donation package also includes two extra battery packs and a charging case. Each battery 
pack with two batteries provides around 60 minutes of flight time, and the drone can fly with two 
battery packs for each mission. The so-called “hot-swap” allows the batteries to be changed while 
the drone is still in ready-to-fly mode without having to shut it down. In addition to the exception-
ally long flight time, the drone is rain-proof, has a collision radar and can carry two loads such as a 
camera and searchlight at the same time. 

In addition to the aforementioned searchlight, extra equipment includes a drone landing pad, a 
second remote control with screen for the “spotter” and a larger screen with image radio transmis-
sion modules to transmit the camera image to a command vehicle, for example.  

Thomas Bachmann, commander of the Haldenwang volunteer fire department, expressly points 
out that the drone group is of course also available to neighboring fire brigades on request for  
various deployment scenarios. Advisory board member and third mayor Michael Hauke thanked 
the foundation for its generous support on behalf of the municipality of Haldenwang.  
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MAHA – an overview: 

The MAHA Group is one of the world’s leading manufacturers of workshop and vehicle inspection 
equipment. As a company with an international outlook, MAHA operates two production sites in Ger-
many and the USA and a global sales and service network in over 150 countries. The company em-
ploys a total of more than 1,000 staff worldwide and generates sales of approximately €150 million. 

 

Contact: 

MAHA Maschinenbau Haldenwang GmbH & Co. KG 

Marketing, Phone +49 8374 585-0, Email marketing@maha.de 

More information released by MAHA is available on the Internet: 

https://maha.de/en/news and www.maha.de 

Handover of the “Drone Donation Package” from the non-profit Family Rauch Foundation to the Haldenwang fire department (from left): 
Foundation board member Dr. Andreas Mayer, foundation advisory board and third mayor Michael Hauke, deputy fire department board 
member Alexander Schwarz, commander Thomas Bachmann, fire department board member Christian Haas, chairman of the foundation 
board and former district administrator Anton Klotz, foundation advisory board member Prof. Dr. Wolfgang Hauke, deputy commander 
Michael Adamer, drone pilot Fabian Karg and MAHA managing director Dr. Peter Geigle.  
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